
How do I clean the brush head for my Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush?  How do I clean the 
cleansing brush?  

•With the Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush turned off, detach brush head.  Clean cleansing brush 
and brush head with warm soapy water to remove any residue and rinse well.  Gently dry off 
the cleansing brush and brush head; lay brush head bristles facing up to air dry.  It is not 
recommended to clean the cleansing brush or brush head with abrasive cleansers or chemicals; 
and do not put any part of the cleansing brush or brush head in a dishwasher.  

•It is recommended to rinse the brush head and lay bristles facing up to air dry, after each 
use.  It is recommended to clean the brush head each week, or as makeup residue build-up is 
visual.  

•Remember, although the Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush is waterproof, it is not recommended 
to fully submerge in water.  

Can I use the Mary Kay® Brush Cleaner to clean the brush head?  

•Yes, you can use the Mary Kay® Brush Cleaner on the brush head of the Skinvigorate™ 
Cleansing Brush; it is recommended that the brush head be thoroughly dry before applying the 
Mary Kay® Brush Cleaner.  Once dry, saturate the bristles with the Mary Kay® Brush Cleaner 
and allow it to dry before use.   

Can the Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush be used in a Skin Care Class or spa event?  How is it 
intended to be used?  

•The Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush is intended for personal use by a customer.  You may 
choose to display the Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush within your skin care class and show its 
functionality, but please remember not to demo the device on your customers within the 
class.  Instead, share with your customer that the product is backed by the Mary Kay 
Satisfaction Guarantee policy—allowing them to try the Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush worry-
free!  

How can I demo the Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush?  

•As the Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush is intended for personal use by a customer, it is not 
recommended to demonstrate in a skin care class.  Share with your customer that the product 
is backed by the Mary Kay Satisfaction Guarantee policy—allowing them to try the 
Skinvigorate™ Cleansing Brush worry-free!  

Why do some competitors have ‘anti-bacterial’ brush heads?  Are our bristles ‘anti-bacterial’?  

•Our brush head bristles are made of non-porous synthetic nylon fiber, which is more resistant 
to bacteria than natural fibers would be.  We recommend cleansing your brush head as needed 
and replacing your brush head every three (3) months for the most effective and hygienic 
cleansing experience. 
 


